
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email of 2 April 2016 in which you request: 

 
“please can you tell me how many hours you have spent exclusively on London mayoral duties this 
year” 

 
Our response to you is as follows:  
 
We do not have access to the information in the format that you request. The Mayor attends 
numerous meetings and engagements each week, details of which are contained in the Mayor’s 
Report to the London Assembly which is published ahead of each Mayor’s Question Time 
(MQT). These reports can be accessed in the following link and by selecting the corresponding 
MQT meeting: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/moderngov/ieListMeetings.aspx?CatId=12932&bcr=1 
 
The Mayor’s Diary is also published on the GLA FOI disclosure log at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/foi-disclosure-log?topic=1399&order=DESC&url= 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-
gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  
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